Upper Mokelumne River Watershed Authority

Pre-Bid Meeting
March 17, 1:00 p.m.  

Dear Prospective Bidders,

Due to the ever-changing circumstances surrounding closures in our communities, we will change the format of the Pre-Bid Meeting to a virtual meeting accessible via on-line conference website.  The on-line meeting will still be held on Tuesday, March 17th, 2020, at 1:00 p.m.  Questions will be answered and videos will be shown.  It is not necessary for you to have a web-cam or microphone to view the presentation and participate.  You may access the conference line by entering the following link into your web-browser:

https://www.uberconference.com/room/530-298-7375
We suggest that you use your telephone or cell phone to listen/participate in the audio portion of the meeting by dialing the conference line number:  530-298-7375.  There is no access code or PIN.  This can be done simultaneously to watching the video portion of the meeting via the above link.

Thank you very much for your patience and flexibility,
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